
KU Public Safety Office 
 

 

 

Motor Vehicle Theft 
 

A black 2010 Toyota Corolla with Colorado license plate 484 ZUF was 

stolen from University of Kansas parking Lot 400 near the KU Visitors 

Center around 4 a.m. on March 31, 2016.  During the same time frame three 

other vehicles were burglarized in the area. 

 
Not the actual vehicle. 

 

If you have any information about the location of the car or the identity of 

the suspect, please call Crime Stoppers at 785-864-8888 or the KU Public 

Safety Office at 785-864-5900. 
 

Safety Tips:  

 

 Report any suspicious activity or people to police. 

 Secure the vehicle and don’t leave valuables in plain sight.   
   

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any information that would assist 

in identifying the individual responsible for 

this crime, call the KU Public Safety Office at 

785-864-5900 or, KU Crime Stoppers at 864-

8888. 
 

Callers to Crime Stoppers may remain 

anonymous. If your information leads to the 

apprehension of the person or persons involved, 

you may be eligible for a cash reward.   

Issued on March 31, 2016 by the KU 

Public Safety Office. 


